
THE BOOKHAMS RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
PLANNING SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
Minutes of the meeting held on Wednesday 7th April by Zoom 

 

1. Those attending:- Nigel Smith (Chair), Peter Witter, Brian Eve, Julia Dickinson, 
Mike Brookes, Frances Fancourt, Geoff Tranter, Keith Whale, Peter Seaward 

 

2. Matters arising from previous minutes:- 
 
a. 20/2218 Corner Cottages & Crossways – Crabtree Lane. A letter was sent 
retracting our original objection. This application has now been approved. 

 
b. 20/0977 – Edenside House. NS yet to contact Clare Curran in order to open a 
dialogue with SCC Highways. Action: NS 

 

c. 20/2357 – The letter of acknowledgement was sent. Their new application has yet 
to appear. 

 
d. 20/2109 – Appeal. Still awaiting the appointment of an inspector. Not sure how 
21/0202 will impact on this. 

 
e. 21/0071 – 6 Goldstone Farm View – 12 sycamore trees. Our letter of objection 
was sent and the application was refused. 

 
f. 21/0099 – 6 Griffin Way. An email was sent to the head of The Dawnay School 
advising him of the planning application. Our letter was also sent objecting to this 
application. 

 

3. Weekly running list – 19th March to 2nd April 
 
The list was reviewed and no further applications were added to item 4. 

 
4. Possible letters of representation:- 6 applications were considered. 

 
a. 21/0139 – a LoR objecting to this application will be submitted. Action: NS 

 

b. 21/0144 – No action 
 
c. 21/0184 – a LoR objecting to this application will be submitted. Action: KW 

 

d. 21/0202 – a LoR objecting to this application will be submitted. Action: NS 
 

e. 21/0352 – a LoR outlining certain concerns will be submitted. Action: JD/PS 
 

f. 21/0214 – No action 



5. Report on recent Planning Decisions:- 

All decisions were noted. 

6. Any other business:- 

 
PS updated the committee on recent developments concerning the Youth Centre, 
the Local Plan and the High Street. 

 

7. Date of next meeting - Wednesday 28th April at 2000hrs via Zoom. 
 

This information will be given again with next month’s agenda. 


